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September 12, 2014

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Telephone Numbering and Number Assignment Procedures,
Case No. 10-884-TP-UNC

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On September 2, 2014, tw telecom of ohio, llc (“TWTC”) filed a Request For
Review of a Decision of NeuStar-Pooling Administrator (“NeuStar”). TWTC
is requesting the Commission to overturn NeuStar’s decision to withhold the
numbering resources requested by TWTC and authorize the issuance of the
3000 sequential DID numbers.

By this letter, TWTC seeks to amend its September 2, 2014 filing, and requests
the issuance of the 3000 sequential DID numbers be in the “740” NPS and not
the “220” NPS.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. O’Brien

Cc: Jay Arganoff
Cheryl Williams
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